
 

Dear Saint Andrew Ministry Leaders, 

We wish you health and 

happiness in the New Year! 

Before COVID we had met to 

discuss our vision and mission 

for our church, but we did not 

finish.  

We would like to get together 

and get this project back on 

track. With this in mind we 

would like to have a meeting 

on Sunday January 15 following church services. Please come to this 

meeting and if you cannot, please send a representative of your 

respective ministry in your place. We need every ministry represented. 

Please RSVP to the church office so we can plan accordingly.  

If you have questions, please contact Fr. John. This meeting is very 

important so please attend. It will be to the point without a lot of added 

talk. Thank you and God Bless! 

 


